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Greetings, Tena koutou, Kia orana, Talofa Lava, ​Fakalofa Lahi Atu​, Malo e Lelei, 
Namaste, Hola, Ni hao, Xin chao 
 

Dear Parents/Caregivers                                                                     Week 3, Term 1 
 

Stationery and School Fees 
Stationery can be purchased at the school office. Once paid, your child's stationery 
will be delivered directly to their class.  We expect all students to have their 
stationery by the end of week 3, Term 1.  It is important that students have their 
stationery as soon as possible as these are tools they need to assist them with 
their learning. 
 

School Fees 
1 child - $40.00 
2 or more children - $60.00 
New Entrant Fee - $5.00 
Technology Fee per child - $12.00 
 

Stationery Packs 
NE Pack - $30.00 (NE starting from Terms 2-4) 
Year 1 Pack - $27.00 (New Entrants Term 1 Only) 
Year 2 Pack - $27.00 
Year 3/4 Pack - $30.00 
Year 5/6 Pack - $30.00 
 

Extras 
Book Bag - $3.50 
Brown Folder - $0.50 
Portfolio - $3.50 
 

Thank you to all those parents who have already bought their children’s stationery 
packs and paid their school fees.  If you have not yet purchased your children’s 
stationery, we encourage you to do so now.  WINZ quotes available at the office. 

Family Fun Evening 
Finally we had beautiful weather for our Family Fun Night, what a fantastic turnout! 
The pools and the water activities were very popular in this hot weather.  It was 
great seeing families/children taking part in the activities and having fun or just 
relaxing in the shade.  Congratulations to Charie for winning the Hamper Raffle 
kindly donated to the school by Pak n Save Clendon.  We hope you had a great 
time and had the chance to meet your child's teacher. 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Year 5 and 6 School Camp 
This year the senior school classes will be attending our biennial 
year 5/6 camp at Camp Adair, Hunua.  This will take place in 
week 6 of Term 4 mid November.  This is just an early notice for 
your convenience with costs to be confirmed.  
 

This camp is a key part of the curriculum and all year 5 and 6 students are 
expected to participate. Students not going on camp will still be expected to attend 
school.  
 
More camp information will be sent home at a later date. 

Lost Shoes 
One of our children is missing their new black Puma shoes that went missing from 
the Room 17 cloak bay on Wednesday.  They were a Christmas present and 
therefore precious to him.  Please keep an eye out for these as they may have 
been taken home in error. 

Upcoming Events this Term 
 

The Duffy Show​ will be at Leabank on the 22nd February 
 

Caught Being Good Assembly ​on the 1st March at 9am. 
 
Class photos​ on the 13th March.  Wear full school uniforms and bring 

your smiles! 

School App 
We have launched a school app!  You can download this onto your apple or 

android device by visiting the school website, scroll to the bottom of the home 
page and click the “Download the LEABANK SCHOOL Mobile App”.  You can use 

this app to update your details, report an absence, catch up with weekly 
newsletters/photos and follow any other updates that will be uploaded to the app. 

 
 

 

 
Yours sincerely  
 
R W Maddren 
Principal 



THE LEABANK COMMUNITY CENTRE NOTICEBOARD   
www.leabank.school.nz   
JULIE SEGI, COMMUNITY LIAISON​ ​OFFICER​               02102937189 
julies@leabank.sc​                                                              2676939 ext 208 
  
MATA UTANGA, SOCIAL WORKER in SCHOOL​           2676939 ext 209 
matau@leabank.school.nz   

FREE DONATIONS 
 

Come along to the Leabank 
Community Centre and help 
yourself to the donations of 

clothes, shoes etc.  
 

Free Programme for all women 
 

Transforming women to overcome areas 
such as; 
 

● Overcoming anger 
● Substance abuse 
● Depression 
● Relationship breakdowns 

 
Join the group at anytime.  Bring a friend. 

Refreshments provided​. 
 

9.30am - 10.30 am weekly 
 

Held at the Leabank Community Centre. 

Sharon’s Music Studio 

Keyboard and Piano Lessons 

Sharon’s Music Studio is providing group & 

individual keyboard lessons at Greenmeadows 

Intermediate School in Manurewa  

Group Lessons 

4:1 (45 Mins) $17.00​ - Recommended for 

Beginners 

2:1 (45 Mins) $25.00​ - Recommended for 

intermediate level 

Private Lessons​ - Contact us for more info. 

Get in touch with Sharon by phone or email 

Sharonmusic.nz@gmail.com 

or call 0274 200 272. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
DAY COMPUTER COURSE FOR 3 

WEEKS.  
 

Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursdays. 
 

A commitment to the course is 30 hours 
over 3 weeks. 

 

This course starts on Tuesday 5th 
March.  

 

Register now, we have limited spaces. 
 

Sign up at the Leabank Community 
Centre.  Contact Julie Segi - 

02102937189. 
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